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Sharon D. Nelson
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3975 University Drive
Fairfax, VA 22030-2500

Dear Sharon,

On behalf of the American Bar Association, I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the
Cybersecurity Legal Task Force for a one-year term commencing with the adjournment of the
2014 Annual Meeting. The Co-Chairs will be Judith A. Miller and Harvey Rishikof, and the
staff liaison will be Holly McMahon. Thank you for sharing your time, energy, and talents to
further the goals of our Association.

Together, we will address issues of great importance to our profession, our Association, and the
public. I am most appreciative of your commitment to justice. We need your leadership now
more than ever to advance the rule of law.

To accept or decline this appointment, please complete and promptly return the enclosed form
via email to abapresidentelect@americanbar.org; or fax to 312-988-5100. If you are not a
member of the ABA, please visit http://www.americanbar.org/join to complete an on-line
application. The ABA Red Book, which will contain all of the relevant contact information, will
be going to print soon. If you have any questions, please email Beverly Curd at
beverly.curd@americanbar.org or call her at 312-988-5133.

Sincerely,
William C. Hubbard
oc: Judith A. Miller

Harvey Rishikof
Holly McMahon



